
Getting things done – Perth Road
#dundeewestend

A number of elderly constituents have raised with me how welcome it would be
to have a bus shelter on the north side of Perth Road at the bus stop a
little east of opposite the Seafield Road junction.

I raised this with the Parking and Sustainable Transport Team Leader at the
City Council who advises :

“A quick look at the street layout indicates that without a redesign of the
footway, there isn’t sufficient space at this stop for a bus shelter.   

Notwithstanding, we’ll add it to our list of ‘shelter requests’ and score it
in due course to see where it ranks against other requests for bus shelters.”
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